
GEORGETOWN MEWS INFORMATION MEETING

The Board of Directors of Georgetown Mews hopes you and your family are safe 
and well. We realize the past year has been difficult for all and appreciate 
everyone’s patience and courtesy throughout this ordeal.

Even though New York State has begun to relax the restrictions for public 
gatherings, the Board of Directors and Charles H Greenthal & Co recognize that 
many shareholders are still uncomfortable attending a meeting with over 100 
participants.

Therefore, the Board of Directors is planning to hold a video information meeting 
on:

Monday, June 21, 2021 at 7 p.m.

At this meeting we will have presentations by members of the Board, Robert 
D’Amico and Jim Goldstick of the management team.  All of the presentations that 
have historically been made at the annual shareholders meeting will be presented at 
this video meeting. 

Additional information about the meeting along with the link to access the video  
on June 21 can be found at www.gmocmeeting.info.  You will be able to ask 
questions via this website or you can send an email to rdamico@greenthal.com in 
advance of the meeting.  We will use our best efforts to answer as many of the 
questions as possible at the June 21 meeting.

We are optimistic that we will be able to hold an annual shareholders meeting in 
person in 2022.

Very truly yours, 

The Board of Directors
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